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District Legal Services Authority, Perambalur

Internship Programme for law students

The District Legal Services Authority (DLSA) in Perambalur has
proposed to conduct a three week Internship Programme For Law
Students. Students of any recognized law college can apply for the
programme which will be held from June 13 onwards. Interested students
should apply on or before June 12 and register their names with the

DLSA.

The participants will be introduced to the functions of the District
Legal Services Authority, prison management, functions of the police,
Juvenile Justice Board and other legal awareness and Judicial works. The
Students will be given a participation certificate at the end of the
programme. The participants would not be given either traveling

allowance or stipend and they must arrange accommodation on their own.

Perambalur



